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FELLOWS LABRIOLA LLP

Peachtree Center
Suite 2300 South Tower
225 Peachiree Street, N.E.
Atlanta, Georgin 30303-1731

Henry D. Fellows, Jr. Telephone (404) 586-9200 Writer's Direct Dial Number
hfellows@Fellab.com Facsimile (404) 586-9201 (404) 586-2050
wuww.fellab.com

August 7, 2008

VIA HAND DELIVERY

Ms. Linda G. Daugherty

Director, Southern Region

U.S. Department of Transportation

Pipeline and Hazardous Materials Safety Administration (“PHMSA”)
233 Peachtree Street, Suite 600

Atlanta, Georgia 30303

Re:  Tampa Pipeline Corporation, Tampa Bay Pipeline Corporation, Tampa

Pipeline Transport Corporation, Tampa Airport Pipeline Corporation
{collectively “TPC"™)

Dear Linda:

Thank you very much for your letter dated August 5, 2008, and the attached
Standard Inspection Report of a Liquid Pipeline Carrier prepared by Mr. Michael A.
Schwarzkopf following his examination of TPC in June, 2006. This is very helpful in
educating me as to the nature and content of the inspection process.

Can you also please provide us with the Standard Inspection Report of a Liquid
Pipeline Carrier prepared by Mr. Dallas Rea following his inspection of Tampa Pipeline
Corporation in July, 2007? TPC does not have a copy of that Report.

Thank you very much.

. Fellows, Jr.
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FOR

Ce: Renita Bivins, Esq.




